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Colleagues:  Please see below for updates on developments and activities of interest to our 
campus community. 
 
State Funding:  In the weeks ahead, you can expect to hear more about UNA’s push to 
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approved by the appropriate committees of the Board of Trustees en route to consideration 
by the full Board on its upcoming meeting on December 12.  Both of these moves are 
consistent with strategic objectives of the University and will allow us to enhance our 
recruitment of top students, to assist in securing external grants, and to raise the academic 
profile and visibility of the University. 
 
Diversity:   Effective January 1, the role of Chief Diversity Officer at UNA will pass from 
University Attorney Amber Fite-Morgan to Chief Enrollment Officer Ron Patterson.  Amber 
stepped into this role in the summer of 2015 when Dr. Thomas Calhoun left UNA to become 
president of Chicago State University.  Both Amber and I understood at the time that asking 
the University Attorney to serve in this capacity was not optimal, as she needs to be free to 
render legal advice without having to balance that against an administrative responsibility in 
one particular area.  Accordingly, Ron and I have been talking for the past year about moving 


